Minister Strahl In care of Wes Mcleod

Dear Sir:

We really appreciate the meeting you are having in Saskatoon, Saskatchewan on July 27, regarding the Canadian Wheat Board.

The opportunity to allow Western Farmers to move grain to their own markets of choice is very necessary for western rural communities and farmers.

Being able to have true value adding is only possible with the Canadian Wheat Board allowing business plans to move forward instead of other countries receiving and profiting from the opportunity. It brings dollars into western farms through business instead of using taxpayer's money.

Thank you for keeping to your election platform.

Sincerely,